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25th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As you will be aware, next week we are holding Parents’ Evening in school on Tuesday 
27th and Wednesday 28th February from 3.30-6.30pm. As a member of our School Council, 
your child is invited to represent the school and act as a Parents’ Evening Ambassador. 
 
The children will act as guides for our parents, showing them around school to ensure 
they are able to find the correct classes for their appointments. We will also be asking 
parents to complete feedback forms this year which the children will give out and collect 
in. 
 
The children will remain in school at the end of the day (we will provide them with a 
quick snack and drink so they don’t get hungry!) and will need to be collected from the 
front office at 6.00pm. They will need to wear their uniform smartly (as always!) and 
should be proudly wearing their School Council badge.   
 
Please could you complete the form via this link, indicating whether your child will be 
able to attend. I am sure the children will do a brilliant job and do us all proud!  
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
 
Mrs J. Ferretti 
Headteacher  
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